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Reports and correspondence by all parties in connection with this Subchapter shall be addressed to "North Carolina 

Department of Environmental Quality, 1612 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, N.C. 27699-1612" unless parties subject 

to this Subchapter shall be notified in writing by the Department to direct communications to a specified division or 

a specified representative of the Department. 

 

History Note: Authority G.S. 113-391; 

Eff. February 1, 1976; 

Amended Eff. January 31, 1979; 

Readopted Eff. August 1, 1982; 

Amended Eff. April 1, 1990; 

Readopted Eff. July 1, 2025. 

 


